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On February 14 of 2010 in International Investors Association head office was held meeting with
Chinese investors, who represented company “Shyang Tseng Enterprise, Co” LTD.

  

  

The head of association Cemal Bilgingulluoglu, Cezmi Akshahin, the member of board of
management Omer Ilknur, the assistant of head of the government and representatives of
Ministry Of Finance and economy were presented at the meeting. There were presentations
about Adjara, association and investment situation. The aim of Chinese investors 2 days visit
was the construction of Shoe factory in Adjara.
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